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Mawrth 5ed/March 5th  2021 
 
Annwyl rieni a gwarchodwyr/Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Return to school for Key Stage 2 
We are very pleased to say that Kirsty Williams has announced this week that the 
numbers for Covid are at a level that allows our pupils in Key Stage 2 to return to 
school on Monday March 15th.  Our younger pupils started back successfully at 
school on February 22nd and we look forward to welcoming our older pupils back to 
Llanarmon.  I will write with more details about their return next week. 
 
Donations for Easter eggs  
The PTFA are asking for donations of Easter eggs for the Easter egg hunt at 
Llanferres and egg rolling at Llananarmon.  Although we won’t be able to have 
parent helpers or spectators this year we are still looking forward to these enjoyable 
events.  Thank you in advance for your kind donations and to the PTFA for 
organising. 
 
Questionnaire about home learning 
There is a link to a questionnaire on the website about your home learning 
experience.  We would appreciate if you could spend a few minutes completing it.  
Diolch.  
 
 
Yours Sincerely 
 
Mrs E. Knight 
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